
.;tate of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMEN!''OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

May 29, 1996 

Mark Gregory 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
Dale T. Urso, District Director 

Coleman Engineering 
635 Industrial Park Drive 
P.O. Box 607 
Iron Mountain Michigan 49801 

Subject: Christiansen Site Bio-Treatability Samples 

Dear Mr. Gregory: 

North Central District Headquarters 
PO Box 818, 107 Sutliff Ave. 
Rhinelander, WI 54501-0818 
TELEPHONE 715-365-8900 

FAX 715-365-8932 
TDD 715-365-8957 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm our recent conversation concerning the bio-treatability 
samples being proposed for collection at the C. M. Christiansen Site. 

The Department agrees that materials collected from the C.M. Christiansen, site for the 
purpose of bio-treatability tests, will be considered samples during transport from the site to 
the laboratory and from the laboratory back to the site. Sample materials will be re­
incorporated in the parent material from site. 

I hope that this letter has helped to address your concerns. 

Sincerely, 

#, D ~/4-/ .--c.= 
M~tson ~ 
Environmental Repair Coordinator 

Quality Natural Resources Management 
Through Excellent Customer Service 


